









January 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Thank you for your interest in St. Jerome Early Childhood Center. Each school year, we assess our ability to offer scholarships to families seeking financial assistance which would allow their child/ren to attend our Early Childhood program with partial tuition assistance. The availability of funds varies from year to year.  Limited funds will be available for the 2024-25 school year.  

You will find our Scholarship Application attached. Please complete and submit this form as soon as possible. Applications will be processed in the order they are received and scholarships will be awarded as soon as possible.

May God continue to bless the work we do in His Name.


Sincerely,


Phyllis Steele, Administrator
St. Jerome Early Childhood Center



